
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 7/8/2011 9:02:38 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe);

'scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov' (scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Biomass and GWF updates?

Scott,

I have updated information on the biomass. We should be presenting the 11 with an executable PPA 
that provides for a five year extension of the current fixed price in exchange for historical performance 
today. They will have until August 5th to respond with an executed PPA.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2011 3:45 PM 
To: 'scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Subject: Re: Biomass and GWF updates?

GWF is moving along well. We plan to file an application for approval of the PPAs on 7/15.

On biomass, there are 19 facilities seeking price relief. We have reached agreement with 2, 
anticipate reaching agreement with 6 on open book basis within 30 days and have offered the 
remaining 11 facilities an executable, fixed price amendment that provides an extension of the 
IEP fixed pricing. I'm tracking down when we expect to hear back from these 11 facilities and 
will let you know.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Murtishaw, Scott [mailto:scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2011 02:37 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: Biomass and GWF updates?

Are there any? We're just curious about how these negotiations are proceeding.

Scott Murtishaw
Energy Advisor
Office of President Peevey
California Public Utilities Commission
415-703-5863
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